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Tuesday 30th June 

A Message on the 2020 Children’s Cancer Run 
 
Dear School Supporter 
  
I’m sure it will come as little surprise to you that in light of the cancellation of other high profile events in 
the region, and the continued ban on mass gatherings, we have taken the decision to cancel the 
Children’s Cancer Run on 20th September 2020. Sadly, we will be unable to hold the 38th Children’s 
Cancer Run this year.  
  
We have however managed to confirm the new date for the 38th Children’s Cancer Run with Newcastle 
Racecourse – Sunday 23rd May 2021. We would appreciate you pencilling this date in your diary and we 
will of course be in touch later in the year with further details as usual. Let’s all keep our fingers crossed 
for a better 2021! 
  
We will automatically roll your school registration over to 2021 so you don’t need to do anything 
further at this stage. We are sending an email out directly to all runners today to inform them of the 
cancellation. Unless they request a refund, their entries will also be automatically rolled over to 2021. 
Where pupils may be moving school in September, we have asked parents to contact us so that we can 
switch their entry over to their new school or to run independently.  
  
If you have any questions about the change of date, or plans for the 2021 run, please do let me know. We 
will be in touch again in October/November with further details for you.  
  
Thank you as always for your support.  
  
Kind regards 
  
Janet Price 
Fundraising Manager 
  
North of England Children’s Cancer Research 
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